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September 6, 2019 
 
 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

Filing Center 

201 High Street SE, Suite 100 

P.O. Box 1088 

Salem, Oregon  97301 

 
 Re: UM 2000 – Investigation into PURPA Implementation, Order No. 19-272 
  Idaho Power Company’s Compliance Filing for Publication of Interconnection-

Related Data 
 
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 At the request of the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff on September 4, 2019, 
Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power”) submits this filing to provide instructions for accessing 
the distribution system data file which was posted to Idaho Power’s OASIS website on 
September 3, 2019.  Please see the attachment to this filing for the instructions. 
   

Please direct all formal correspondence and requests regarding this filing to the 
following email address:  dockets@idahopower.com.  
 
     Sincerely, 
       
 
  
 
     Donovan E. Walker 
DEW:kkt 
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UM 2000 – Idaho Power’s Compliance Filing Attachment 
September 6, 2019 
 
Idaho Power’s OASIS website can be accessed via the following web address: 
 
http://www.oatioasis.com/ipco/ 
 
On the OASIS website, the menu on the left side of the page can be used to navigate to the 
“Generation Interconnection” folder and its subfolders, which contain the Excel file titled “UM 
2000 data.”  A screenshot of the file location is shown below: 
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